
TO: ALL SISD HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS  
& THEIR TEACHERS 

 
RE: Student School Board Representative Applicants 
 
The Southeast Island School District Board of Education wishes to invite interested 
secondary students (grades 9 - 12) to apply for the Student School Board 
Representative seat. This is an excellent opportunity to get to know your board members, 
learn about governance, and take an active role to improve education.  
 
To apply, please send the following items to Chris Page Haufe 
(cpage@sisd.org), fax to 907-828-8257, or hand deliver to the District Office.   
 
Application materials must be received in the District Office or emailed to 
Chris Page Haufe by Thursday, October 10th. 
 
Applications must include: 

1. Application letter stating why you want to become a student school 
board representative. 

2. Letters of support from: 
a. one of your teachers and  
b. your parent or guardian. 

3. Letter of recommendation from your local ASC representative (e.g. ASC 
President) or other adult community member.  

 
All applications will be reviewed and the 2019-2020 Student School Board Representative 
will be selected at the regular October Board meeting.  The Board of Education may 
conduct interviews in a workshop before the meeting. 
 

The School Board will expect the student board representative to attend 
Board meetings and workshops in person or via VTC and report board and 
meeting information back to students/staff.  Some out-of-town travel may also 
be expected.  Travel to the Youth Leadership Institute at the annual school 
board conference (November 7-10, 2019) and/or one of the Legislative Fly-Ins 
in 2020 are possible, depending on the budget.  

 
Thank you for your interest in providing high-quality education to all students.  
 
Sincerely, 
SISD Board of Education 


